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Notice of Public Hearing in Dexter

Dexter, Missouri – There will be a Public Hearing on the 2015-2016 Budget for
the City of Dexter, Missouri. 

This Public Hearing is open to all citizens of the City of Dexter and will be held at
7:00 p.m. on Monday, June 1, 2015 at the Municipal Building, 119 Vine Street,
Dexter.

A copy of the proposed 2015-2016 Budget will be available for public viewing in
the City Clerk’s Office at the City Administration Building, 301 East Stoddard
Street, Dexter.

LAST UPDATED ON MAY 27TH 2015 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uu2p/Notice-of-Public-Hearing-in-Dexter

Go to post

/blog.php?Id=uh65&PostId=uu4q
/blog.php?Id=uh65&PostId=uu18
javascript:blogScrollToTop('body')
https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uu2p/Notice-of-Public-Hearing-in-Dexter


     

More from ShowMe Times:

The Moving Wall Coming to Dexter

The Moving Wall Coming to
Dexter  

City of Dexter to Hold Annual Spring Cleanup

City of Dexter to Hold Annual
Spring Cleanup

Previous 5Get Next 5

 SUBSCRIBE TO "LOCAL NEWS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors

https://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fshowmetimes.com%2FBlogpost%2Fuu2p%2FNotice-of-Public-Hearing-in-Dexter
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?url=https%3A%2F%2Fshowmetimes.com%2FBlogpost%2Fuu2p%2FNotice-of-Public-Hearing-in-Dexter&text=Notice+of+Public+Hearing+in+Dexter
https://www.linkedin.com/cws/share?url=https%3A%2F%2Fshowmetimes.com%2FBlogpost%2Fuu2p%2FNotice-of-Public-Hearing-in-Dexter
mailto:?subject=Notice of Public Hearing in Dexter&body=https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uu2p/Notice-of-Public-Hearing-in-Dexter
/blog.php?&PostId=uu2p&Single=1&Pdf=1
/Blogpost/utss/The-Moving-Wall-Coming-to-Dexter
/Blogpost/utp2/City-of-Dexter-to-Hold-Annual-Spring-Cleanup
/blog.php?Id=uh65&PostId=uu4q
/blog.php?Id=uh65&PostId=uu18
/blog_rss.php?Id=uh65

